
Dear UNE Community: 

UNE will hold a COVID-19 vaccine booster clinic for UNE students and employees on February 2.  
The clinic will be held from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. in the Campus Center on the Biddeford Campus. 

As a reminder, the deadline for obtaining and uploading your booster vaccine dose will be February 16 
unless you received your vaccination after the August 16, 2021, deadline. 

No pre-registration is required. Please bring your insurance card as well as your vaccine card. 

At this time, UNE is only able to offer the Moderna booster. The FDA has approved using a different 
vaccine booster than what you received in your original vaccine series, so even those who originally 
received Pfizer or Johnson & Johnson vaccines may receive the Moderna booster. 

Please contact Jennifer Gunderman at jgundermanking@une.edu with any questions about the clinic. 
General questions related to UNE’s COVID-19 response plan should be directed to onward@une.edu. 

Sincerely, 

The Office of Student Health Services  
The Maine Area Health Education Center, Center for Excellence in Public Health 

The Office of Student Health Services  
The Maine Area Health Education Center,  
Center for Excellence in Public Health 
January 18, 2022
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